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Mr. Mike Hourigan  
 
Re: Duro-Last National Sales Conference  
 
Dear Mike: 
 
On behalf of the Duro-Last family, I would like to thank you for your keynote address presented 
to our group of over 750 people. Your energy and enthusiasm was great to see. The amount of 
homework you did on our company was evident in your presentation. All the individuals you 
worked with at Duro-Last had nothing but good things to say.  
 
Thank you again for being a part of our conference.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
John Deal 
National Sales Manager  
 
JED/cls  

525 Morley Drive 
Saginaw, Michigan 48601 

(989) 753-6486 
(800) 248-0280 

FAX (989) 753-4472
FAX (800) 432-9331 
www.duro-last.com


